
Foundation!
Literacy & Numeracy Update

Students have continued to explore the 5 senses in content knowledge.
Last week we focused on the sense of taste. Students discussed foods

that taste sweet, salty, bitter and sour. They even were able to categorise
the foods in their lunch box and describe what flavour they have!

Students have also been able to write questions about foods such as
“What foods can taste bitter?” They then have attempted answering

these questions with a statement.

During Numeracy, students have been looking at numbers that add
together to make 10, focusing on part-part-whole strategies. We have

played lots of different games and have become super speedy with our
tens facts!

Foundation Excursion!
We can’t wait for our
excursion to ‘We Rock the
Spectrum’ on the 9th of
November! It will be a great
way to use our knowledge of
the senses in a super fun way.
In the coming weeks, students
will begin learning about the
human body and also
continue their learning about
number facts. 

Skill in Focus: Sentence Types

Upcoming Learning

Students have been working to make their
sentences more engaging. We have been
writing questions and statements. Students
understand that even though they are
questions and statements, they still need a
subject and a predicate (a who and a what).
We have had a great time creating
questions and answering them. 


